Yoa3s

'dhec

Healthy People. Healthy Communitie sCANrjED

January 11, 2018

Mr. Mike Goldstein

Global Remediation and Transaction Manager
800 E Beaty St.

Davidson, NC 28036

Re:  Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report (AEM, December 20, 2017)
Ingersoll Rand Honea Path Plant
Anderson County
Consent Agreement: 01-045-W
BLWM ID# 400238

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has
reviewed and approves the Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report submitted on your behalf by
AEM.

Please submit the 2018 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report to my attention on or December
28, 2018. If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0723 or email me at

trentjc@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

m\/w

Jan Trent, Project Manager

State Voluntary Cleanup Program

Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization Division
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

o Lucas Berresford, Manager, BLWM
Chris McClusky, Area Director, Upstate BEHS- Anderson
Leona Mile, AEM, 2580 Northeast Expressway; Atlanta, GA 30345
Technical File #400238
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